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Barbara Montalvo

From: Tomi Veale
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2022 12:55 PM
To: Barbara Montalvo
Subject: RE: Youth Commission Attendance for reappointments

Hello Barbara, 
 
Unfortunately I do not have an attendance sheet for the past 12 months, the Commission did 
not meet regularly. 
 
We did meet January 27, 2022 via zoom and present was Angelina Wilson, Erika Blake (staff), 
Sebastian Ward, Judge Robin Wilson, Gwendolyn B. Williams (staff) and Tomi Veale (staff) 
February 24, 2033 present was Gwendolyn B. Williams (staff), Angelina Wilson, Alder Carmen 
Rodriguez, Alder Sarah Miller and Judge Robin Wilson 
 
Chair person Angelina Wilson cancelled the meeting for March. 
 
Unfortunately, due to COVID the meetings were initially cancelled and then took quite a bit of 
time to resume under the discovery that the Chair at the time had to step down due to her 
continuous years served. 
 
Tomi 
 
Ms. Tomi Veale 
Acting Elderly Services Director 
City of New Haven Elderly Services Department 
165 Church St. New Haven, CT 06510 
O. 203.946.7854/ tveale@newhavenct.gov 
For more information, please follow the link below. 
https://www.newhavenct.gov/government/departments-divisions/community-services-administration/departments-
offices/elderly-services 
    
      
 
From: Barbara Montalvo <bmontalvo@newhavenct.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2022 12:43 PM 
To: Tomi Veale <TVeale@newhavenct.gov> 
Subject: Youth Commission Attendance for reappointments 
Importance: High 
 
Hi Tomi: 
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I’m reaching out to you because you were the person in the Youth Services department who sent me over Lauren 
Pittman’s application for reappointment to the Youth Commission. 
 
Do you have the attendance for the past 12 months for the commission that you can send me for use in her 
reappointment package to the Board of Alders?  If not, who can I contact about it? 
 
Any assistance you can provide in this matter is greatly appreciated, as that’s the last document I’m searching for to 
complete her package and get her reappointment submitted to the Board. 
 
Thank you, and have a wonderful day. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Barbara J. Montalvo 
Legislative Liaison to the BOA 
Mayor’s Office 
165 Church St., 2nd Fl. 
New Haven, CT  06510 
Office: (203) 946-7670  
Fax: (203) 946-7683 
bmontalvo@newhavenct.gov  
 


